
Bramley Park 
Academy Newsletter 
 Friday 23.04.2021 

Call us 
0113 256 4888 

Email us 
enquiries@bramleyparkacademy.co.uk 

Visit us 
bramleyparkacademy.co.uk 

Follow us 
@bramley_park Follow us 

Bramley Park Academy 

Year 1/2 have been dissecting flowers to 
investigate what they are made of. 

Dairy Dates: 
 
Monday 3rd May: Bank Holiday—school closed 
 
Monday 17th and Tuesday 18th: Virtual parents evening (More 
information to follow) 
 
Friday 21st May: Non uniform day  - bring £1 and wear  non 
uniform. All money raised will be spent on resources  for the 
child. 
 
Friday 21st May: School closes for  2 weeks.  
 
Monday 7th June: School reopens for Summer term 2 
 

Welcome back everyone to the start of our summer 
term. I do hope everyone managed to have a restful 
Easter break.  
This week we have welcomed Kelly Bucknell, our 
new dance coach who will be in school every Mon-
day and Thursday. All classes will have a session 
with Kelly and this  has certainly been a success this 
week with staff and pupils alike.  
Please do make sure your child arrives at school on 
time. It is imperative that learning time is not 
wasted especially with the pandemic. If your child is 
late their starting point for the daily Maths session is 
lost—this is fundamental in ensuring your child 
knows the next steps to learning but most importantly 
feel part of each mornings routine. This is essential in 
our nurturing  approach to learning and ensuring each 
and every pupil feels unique, special and involved.  
As the warmer weather is approaching please remem-
ber to send your child with a sun hat and suncream 
applied each day.  
Have a lovely weekend.  

Now that shops have started 
to open, we expect children 
to be coming to school in the 
correct uniform. Joggers, 
jeans, leggings etc are not 
allowed. 

Hamish has been with us for one whole year. He is such 
a well loved  part of our BPA family. 


